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20th December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trip to Jodrell Bank 
 
A Sixth Form Applied Science trip to Jodrell Bank Observatory, Cheshire is taking place on Thursday 28th February 
2019. 
 
The trip is an opportunity for students to learn about material relative to their unit 16 Astronomy and Space Science 
module.  Students will take part in 2 workshops (on radio astronomy and detecting pulsars) and have an opportunity 
to explore the observatory.  The trip will leave at 9am on Thursday and return at approximately 3.15pm.  Travel will 
be by school minibus. 
 
To cover the cost of the trip we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.00.  This includes transport and 
all the workshops for the day, but it does not include lunch.  The trip is a compulsory part of the course and we 
expect all students to attend.  Payment can be made via Parentmail +Pay or cash. 
 
Please complete the  reply slip below and return it to the Science Office by Friday 11th January.  Please indicate your 
method of payment below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S. Martin  
Teacher of Applied Science 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
REPLY SLIP TO:- Mr Martin – Trip to Jodrell Bank, Cheshire.  Thursday 28th February 2019. 
 
Student: __________________________    Form: ___________ 
 
I allow my son/daughter to attend the above trip on Thursday 28th February 2019. 
 
I enclose cash amount of £12.00.  I will pay via Parentmail +Pay (delete as necessary) 
 
 
Signed: __________________________(parent/carer)  Date: ___________ 
 

 


